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GCCISD’s 3rd Annual Career Night
Robert E. Lee High School will host Goose Creek CISD’s 3rd
Annual Career Night on Tuesday, January 28, from 6:00 – 8:00
p.m. in the REL Commons.

The event is open to all students, parents and community
members in the district and will provide information about the
educational requirements for jobs in the area. 

Transportation will be provided to Lee High School at 5:30 p.m. for
students and parents from Ross S. Sterling High School and
Goose Creek Memorial High School, and buses will return to the
schools at 8:00 p.m. 

Due to construction on the west parking lot at Lee High School,
additional parking will be available at the Eddie V. Gray Wetlands
Center at 1724 Market Street across from the school.

Representatives from high school and post-secondary programs
will join others from business and industry to help guide students
to successful careers in the pathways of their choice. Members of
various Career and Technical Education student organizations,
college and career readiness counselors, and CTE teachers will
be available to provide information. CTE specialists will discuss
the new College and Career Academies at the high schools.

The information at Career Night may be especially helpful to 8th
grade students, who will design new graduation plans in
accordance with House Bill 5 requirements.

Last year, more than 200 students, some of whom were not yet in
high school, attended with their parents to learn about careers. 

Students, parents and community members obtain information about
various careers and post-secondary education at a previous Career Night at
Robert E. Lee High School. Career Night will be January 28, 2014, from 6:00
– 8:00 p.m. in the Commons at Robert E. Lee High School on Market Street.

There were 113 groups present, representing all 16 Career and
Technical Education career clusters, including 35 companies and
organizations, such as Bayer, Chevron Phillips, ExxonMobil,
Community Resource Credit Union, San Jacinto Methodist
Hospital and the Texas Army National Guard. 

“The event is mainly to tie in the students’ post-secondary and
career goals with their high school scheduling,” said Tameka Mills,
CTE coordinator.

Community members, business and industry representatives,
students and district employees may volunteer by registering at
http://www.gccisd.net/cte. 
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